
 

 

 

 

 
  310 CITY HALL 

 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

 SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

 EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 PHONE:  (651) 266-8560    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

October 26, 2011 

 

 

      

Abera Mulugeta 

15571 Finch Ave 

Apple Valley MN 55124 

 

VIA EMAIL:  abera@shshospitality.com 

 

RE: Appeal for property at 172 Charles Avenue   

 

Dear Mr. Mulugeta: 

 

This is to confirm that on October 18, 2011 at the Property Code Hearing, Legislative 

Hearing Officer, Marcia Moermond reviewed your appeal on the rear deck issue and 

recommended denying the appeal and granting an extension to December 9, 2011 for 

compliance.   

 

I have moved your City Council public hearing date from November 2, 2011 to 

Wednesday, November 16, 2011 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers if you 

wish to contest further. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Officer 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 

 Pat Fish (email) 
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